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Comments: FW: Gunnison forest plan revision.

 

Forwarding comments!

 

-----Original Message-----

 

From: Google [mailto:jbstevens44@gmail.com]

 

Sent: Saturday, December 09, 2017 9:06 AM

 

To: Staley, Samantha J -FS <samanthajstaley@fs.fed.us>

 

Subject: Gunnison forest plan revision.

 

I've been told that the existing trail system is going to be revised. I hope that this does not eliminate any trails. For

the past five years I have been vacationing in Crested Butte with my family. Specifically for the use of the

wonderful trail system. Especially the motorized single track. We also enjoy using the mountain bike and hiking

trails but the majority of our time is on the motorized single track.

 

We have come to love it so much that we have purchased a lot and are in the process of building a home. The

area and local economy appears to flourish from the visitors coming specifically for the ohv usage. I hope this is

taken into consideration when the revision plan making is being done.

 

Jeremy Stevens


